
Public comment 18-1607 

 

We live and farm in Sherman TWP in Huron County OH  We had originally signed the wind turbine lease, 

but it has run out and we are not resigning because of all the health problems that have been showing 

up in areas where the turbines have been for a few years.  Also we are against them because of the 

danger to the bald eagles and the bats.  Our area is too populated to have these turbines in our back 

yard.  We also do not like the noise-we have heard them in other areas. 

 

Howard and Sharon Smith 

Sherman Township 

Huron County 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I strongly oppose the wind turbines, Huron County, and all over!   I understand the health issues that we 

can develop. Not to mention all of the damage it will do to the bird population, the infrasound, emf, 

dirty electric, vibration, the landscape, and all the while not even producing much energy. Please do not 

go forward with this project in Huron County or anywhere. 

 

Elaine Geiger 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/3/2018 12:13:45 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-1607-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing.


